
 

 July 10, 2022 
15th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

A Warm Welcome 

We are glad that you are here to worship with us today.      

We are grateful to our parishioners who come faithfully and 

we welcome our neighbors and guest that visit us.   

If you are interested in becoming a member of  

St. Ann please call the parish office. 

………………...EST  1883…………………... 

St. Ann Parish Clover Bottom                                     
7851 Hwy YY Washington, MO 63090 

Phone:  636-239-3222 Fax:  636-390-2849 

Mass Schedule  

Thursday & Friday: 6:30am 

Thursday after 6:30am Mass     

Perpetual Help Devotions 

Saturday: 7:00pm 

Sunday: 9:00am 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Saturday Evenings:  6:15pm-

6:45pm or by appointment 

 

Adoration/Holy Hour  

Every first Thursday of the month 

from 6pm to 7pm. 

 

Parish Staff 

Rev. Carl Scheble  

636-239-3222 Ext: 277-Office 

314-807-6546—Cell 

Email: carl.scheble@gmail.com 

 

Rev. Bernie Wilkins, Retired  

 

Deacon Dave Ewing 

Cell: 314-605-5426 (Text) 

Email: davidgewing@archstl.org 

 

Emily Mills 

Office Manager/Finance/Liturgical/

Sacramental Coordinator 

Email: stann.mills@yhti.net 

636-239-3222 Ext: 100 

 

Kristina Unerstall 

PSR Coordinator 

Bulletin/Communications/          

Compliance/Rental Coordinator 

Email: stann.unerstall@yhti.net 

636-239-3222 Ext: 101 

 

St. Vincent De Paul Hotline 

636-239-3919 
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From the United States Catholic Conference of Bishops:  
The Catholic Church has a long history of service to those who are most vulnerable and remains the largest 
private provider of social services in the United States. Through the sacrificial efforts of faithful Catholics, the 
Church serves millions through diocesan ministries and agencies, Catholic hospitals and healthcare systems, 
immigration clinics, shelters, and Catholic schools and parishes. From religious communities to pregnancy 
care centers, from refugee resettlement services to foster care and adoption agencies, and from maternity 

homes to parish-based ministries, the Church consistently bears witness in word and deed to the beauty and dignity of every 
human life—including both mother and child. 
In that effort, we recommit our committees and urge our dioceses, parishes, and Catholic agencies and institutions:  

To redouble our efforts to accompany women and couples who are facing unexpected or difficult pregnancies, and during 
the early years of parenthood, offering them loving and compassionate care through initiatives such as Walking with 
Moms in Need and countless others. 

To ensure our Catholic parishes are places of welcome for women facing challenging pregnancies or who find it difficult to 
care for their children after birth, so that any mother needing assistance will receive life-affirming support and be               
connected to appropriate programs and resources where she can get help. 

To help Catholics recognize the needs of pregnant and parenting moms in their communities, enabling parishioners to 
know these mothers, to listen to them, and to help them obtain the necessities of life for themselves and their                   
children. 

To be witnesses of love and life by expanding and improving the extensive network of comprehensive care including    
pregnancy help centers, maternity homes, and Catholic health care and social service agencies. 

To proclaim with a clear and united voice that our society can and must protect and care for both women and their                  
children. 

To redouble our advocacy for laws that ensure the right to life for unborn children and that no mother or family lacks the 
basic resources needed to care for their children, regardless of race, age, immigration status, or any other factor. 

To continue to support and advocate for public policies and programs directed toward building up the common good and 
fostering integral human development, with a special concern for the needs of immigrants and low-income families. 

In all these ways and more, the Catholic Church witnesses to the sanctity of all human life, from conception to natural death, 
and works to build a true culture of life in our nation. May a renewed commitment to life overflow into increased protection of 

unborn children and expanded support for their mothers and families. 

For local information go to: WalkingWithMomsSTL.com 

 

            Fr. Carl  

PSR News 
 

As of June 30th, St. Gertrude’s had only 9 children enrolled for their K-8th 
PSR program; needless to say, this is too few children to have a quality 

religious education program.  [Part of the reason for the decline in                     
enrollment is parent dissatisfaction with public schools.  Each year, more 
of St. Gertrude’s PSR students are enrolling in St. Gertrude’s day school.] 
Therefore, St. Gertrude will end their PSR program, and will join St. Ann’s 

PSR program, beginning August 24, 2022.  We are sorry to see                   
St. Gertrude’s PSR close, but we are blessed to have St. Ann, our ‘sister 

parish’, welcoming us to their PSR program. 
       

Fr. Carl 
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Liturgical 
Minister 

Roles 

Saturday, 
July 16 
 7:00pm 

Sunday, 
July 17 
9:00am 

Servers Volunteers Landen & Payten 
Gildehaus 

   

Eucharistic 
Ministers 

Kenny & Rosie  
Mueller &  
Volunteer 

Jamie Gildehaus &  
Anne Lause 

   

Lectors Julie Frick Lois Keeven &  
Volunteer 

 
  

Ushers Bob Frick &  
Lester Holdmeyer 

Ron Keeven &  
Ben Lause  

 
  

Offertory Lester & Nancy 
Holdmeyer 

Ron & Lois  
Keeven 

Counters Wanda Czeschin & Jeff Frankenberg 

"Praying With Padre Pio” 
Next meeting on 7/3 after the 7:30am Mass 

 

Everyone is welcome to come and pray with 
us at any time. 

 
-Don't worry to the point of losing your in-
ner peace.  Pray with perseverance, with 
faith, with calmness and serenity. 

- Padre Pio 

Rosary 
Every Saturday night & Sunday morning before  

Mass the rosary is being prayed.  
All are welcome to attend.  

Liturgical Ministers 
Any adult who would like to participate in any of the Liturgical Ministers duties of Lector, Eucharistic Minister, Usher,             

Server or Offertory Family. Any child 3rd grade and over can become a server also. If you are interested please complete 
the form below and drop it in the collection basket and Kristina from the parish office will contact you with  

scheduling details 
Name_________________________________________________________________ 

 
Phone Number___________________________________  Email Address_______________________________ 

 
I would like to volunteer to:     ______Lector           ______Eucharistic Minister           ______Usher 

 
_______Server   _______Offertory Family 

 
I prefer the following Mass:  _______ 7:00pm Saturday                    ________ 9:00am Sunday   

FORMED Sign Up Instructions 
 

Here are the sign up instructions for FORMED that St. Ann & St. Gertrude parishioners can use. There is so much Catholic               
material in this library. There is something for every age and  every moment of your faith journey.  
 
1.            Visit FORMED.org 
2.            Click Sign Up 
3.            Select "Sign Up As A Parishioner" 
4.            Find St Gertrude by parish name, address, or zip code 
5.            Enter your email - and you're in! 

First Thursday  
 Adoration/Holy Hour 

 

Our next monthly Holy Hour, Adoration will be held 
on August 4th from 6-7pm at  St. Ann Church.  

All are welcome. 
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DONATIONS NEEDED 
  

There is an ongoing need for donations to St. Gertrude’s Little 
Food Pantry.  Volunteers who manage the pantry have seen 

an increasing demand for food and other items in recent 
weeks. Parishioners of both St. Gertrude and St. Ann                  

Churches are invited to join in the mission to maintain the       
pantry for people in need. Located on the parking lot between 
the St. Gertrude rectory and the cemetery, the pantry is free 

and open to all, 24 hours a day, seven days a week. The             
slogan is: “Take What You Need; Leave What You Can.” All 
types of non-perishable food, especially protein, are needed. 

No glass bottles or jars. Personal hygiene items also are 
needed. 

Please help if you can by dropping off items at the pantry. If 
the pantry is full, please 

leave items at the rectory 
and they will be picked up 
and stored for use later.                       

Thank you for your help.   

Pastoral Committee Chairs 
 

Parish Council Chair:          
Amber Terschluse   -   amber.terschluse@gmail.com 

Finance Committee Chair:     
 Lois Keeven   -    lois@kheatcool.com 

Liturgy Committee Chair:      
   Emily Mills   -   stann.mills@yhti.net  

Cemetery Committee Chair:    
Al Unerstall    -   636-239-4905 
Activities Committee Chair:      

Carolyn Hanneken  -   carolynhanneken@gmail.com 
Shooting Match Chair:           

Gary Rettke       -   314-550-1556 
Dinner Auction Chair:         

  Lois Keeven -   lois@kheatcool.com 
Comedy Night Chair:           

Laura Diener  -  Ldiener_07@yahoo.com 
All Things New Chair: 

Emily Mills - stann.mills@yhti.net 
 

 
  

Bob Swagman from LPi, our new bulletin printer, will 
be securing new ads for our bulletin. Please consider 
purchasing an ad, sponsoring a charity, or in Memory 
of a Loved One. Your participation makes our bulletin 

successful, and you attract customers! 
           RSwagma4LPi.com 

Bob Swagman   
636-346-2058 

Dinner Auction 
 

The dinner auction committee is looking for lottery ticket 
donations again this year to use for prizes. If you are able 
to donate some please drop them in the collection basket 

or in the black mailbox outside 
the parish offices.  Thank you! 



We are so grateful for 
 your continued support and               

sacrifice to our parish 
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Email Blasts                                                                                        

The parish office often sends out notifications by email. If 

you are not receiving these emails and would like to, please 

contact the parish office to get your email on our list.  Also if 

you are not receiving regular emails 

from us but were on our list in the past, 

please check your spam folder and 

allow our   messages to come to your 

inbox. Call the office for any               

questions. Thank you.

July 10, 2022 
15th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

“Jesus said to him, ‘Go and do likewise.’”      LUKE 10:37 
This was Jesus’ command at the end of the Good Samaritan 
story.  Did you know that the Samaritans and Jews despised 
each other?  The moral of the story is to love our neighbor.  

That means loving someone you may not know, or someone 
that looks different than you, or someone that has different 
beliefs than you, or someone that you don’t like.  All without 

expecting anything in return. 

Collection Report 
We had an early bulletin deadline because of the 
holiday weekend. The Collection Report will be in 

next weekends bulletin. 

An Open Invitation to the Katy Trail Marian Pilgrimage: 
 

Join us on our 6th annual Marian Pilgrimage – led by Father 
Foy of St. John the Baptist parish, set for October 10th through 

October 14th!  Whether you come for a day, or stay for the 
week, you will certainly feel the rejuvenating effects of a              

Marian Pilgrimage as you unplug, unwind & re-energize with 
other faithful followers.  As we walk along the magnificent Katy 

Trail, you will find each day to be filled with personal                 
reflection, daily Mass, an abundance of prayer, and genuine 
fellowship.  Come along with us as we embark on this sacred 

journey – let a renewed zest for faith bloom and a closer              
connection to Our Lady of the Rosary flourish! 

For a detailed itinerary, questions, and/or registration, 
please send an email request to: MarianPilgrim-

age77@gmail.com 
 Alternatively, please visit: www.katytrailpilgrimage.com 

Continue Standing for Life 
A Pro Life Rally will be held Saturday, July 16 from 10-11 am in 
front of the Franklin County Courthouse in Union, MO. This will 

be a prayerful, peaceful vigil as we stand together in                  
thanksgiving for the overturning of Roe vs 

Wade, and in continued support of life in those 
states where abortion will still be legal. 

For more information contact Mark at 314-313-
0261 or Maureen at 314-667-8864.  

mailto:MarianPilgrimage77@gmail.com
mailto:MarianPilgrimage77@gmail.com
http://www.katytrailpilgrimage.com


 

Meetings & Events Coming up in 
Our Parish 

DATE MEETING/
EVENT 

LOCATION 

July 11th - 15th  
St. Ann/ 

St. Gertrude VBS 
Parish Center 

Wednesday, 
July 13th 

1pm 

Yots  
Meeting 

Church Basement  
Hospitality Room 

Thursday, 
August 4th 

6-7pm 

Holy Hour / 
Adoration 

Church 

Tuesday, 
August 9th 

Dinner Auction  
Meeting 

Church Basement  
Hospitality Room 
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Happy Birthday 
We would like to wish a Happy Birthday to the following            

Parishioners that will be celebrating their Birthday this week. 
Lorraine Buehrlen, Emmalyne Henderson, Brendin Voss, 

Alyssa Brueggemann, Tonya Cozart,                                                  
James Kampschroeder,                     

Elena Rembusch, Rich Terschluse, 
Jerome Nowak, Michel Vollmer, 

Nancy Hanneken,Trey Roettering, 
Danielle Woemmel,                                
Jamie Gildehaus, 

Happy Anniversary 
We would like to wish a Happy Anniversary to the following                

Parishioners that will be celebrating 
 their Anniversary this week. 

 
Blaine & Joan Dierking, 

Travis & Kari Unerstall &  
Mark & Karla Voss 

                                                     

“Pro-Life Landscape after Dobbs” Forum, Saturday, July 23 Co-hosted by the Archdiocese of St. Louis/Diocese of Belleville 
Respect Life Apostolates Learn how the landmark Dobbs v. Jackson Women’s Health decision will impact the pro-life                  
landscape on the local, state and national levels from Catholic public policy experts. The Dobbs Forum will be held on                      

Saturday, July 23 from 1:30 to 3:30 p.m. at the Cardinal Rigali Center. The panel features attorney and lobbyist Jamie Morris, 
interim director of the Missouri Catholic Conference, attorney and public speaker Mary FioRito, Cardinal Francis George                

Fellow at the Ethics & Public Policy Center, and Missouri State Representative Mary Elizabeth Coleman, attorney with the 

Thomas More Society. Contact prolife@archstl.org or 314.792.7555 for additional information.  

Yots July Meeting  
 

Come for the good time!  YOTS (Young Old-Timers) will meet for fun, games, and friendship on Wednesday, July 13 at 1:00 
pm in St. Ann Church basement meeting space.   We will have a local entertainer as our 

guest.  Seniors from all parishes in our deanery are invited, but you also need not be Catholic 
to join.  Membership dues are $20.00 a year, but if you join now the dues are at the bargain 

rate of $10.00.  Members enjoy playing Pokeeno and dominoes, sharing delightful                        
refreshments, and being together.  We look forward to meeting you in July. 

St. Gertrude BBQ  
 

The St. Gertrude BBQ Shed will be open every Sunday through Sunday, August 28th,                  
except for  Sunday July 3 and August 7th. There will be no drive-thru, so just park and walk

-up to window to place and pick-up your order. 
Serving BBQ pork steaks, BBQ chicken in a red (BBQ) or white (Pineapple vinegar) 

sauce, Fried chicken, Baked beans, Slaw, potato salad, French Fries. 



Parishioner Hall Rental  
 

Upper Level 
$500 Rental Fee / $200 Security Deposit 

Lower Level 
$100  Rental Fee / $100 Security  

Deposit Contact Kristina in the Parish Office for  
more rental information.  
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Mert Broeker, Art Mueller,  
Leo Naurp, Pat Wade, Eric & Wendy Wade,                                 

Glen Gettemeyer, Doodles Femmer, Don Schrader, 
 Macy Sitzes, Raejean Lause, Debbie Ahart 

Steven Sitzes, Tyler Ewing, Dustin Longsdon, 
Elizabeth Kraatz, Weston Ullrich, Madelyn Jagodzinski  

Dante Earle, Corey Logan, Jacob Wilson, Joe Jagodzinski, 
Dalton Cobb,  Brendin Voss 

PRAY FOR THE SICK 

MILITARY PRAYERS 

 

Date Time Intention 

Saturday, July 9 7pm People of the Parish 

Sunday, July 10 9am Bob & Marcella Dierkes &  
Mary & Rachel Dierkes 

Monday, July  11 6:30am NO MASS 

Tuesday, July 12 6:30am NO MASS 

Wed., July 13 6:30am NO MASS 

Thurs., July 14 6:30am Owen Atkins 

Friday, July 15 6:30am Ray & Henrietta Breitenbach  

Saturday, July 16 7pm Leona Hanneken 

Sunday, July 17 9am Carolyn Frick 

 

 

Worldwide Marriage    

Encounter is excited to 

announce the following 

schedule for IN-PERSON weekend Experiences for the                       

remaining half of 2022. We’ll have in place all the needed             

precautions to provide a safe environment for participants. For 

more information or to apply, go to wwme.org, or call                             

Terry & Eric Engholm at 314-649-7317. 

 

8/5/2022 - 8/7/2022 - Courtyard Marriott, St. Peters, MO 
9/30/2022 - 10/2/2022 - Courtyard Marriott, St. Peters, MO 
12/2/2022 - 12/4/2022 - Courtyard Marriott, St. Peters, MO 
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369 WW Industrial Park Dr 
Washington
239-6240

T.L. Tanner, D.D.S.
200 W. Locust St. 

Union, MO 63084 

(636) 583-4292

	 510 MADISON • 239-3333 
4710 SOUTH POINT • 239-2722

SINCE 1939

RESIDENTIAL • COMMERCIAL 
HOUSEHOLD PESTS • TERMITES

Dave Hahne, owner/operator

636-390-3660 | Call or Text
5767 Stone Church Rd., Gerald, MO 63037 
MO Lic. C4392                 dhahne@fidnet.com

D & D Pest Control, Inc.

Contact Bob Swagman to place 

an ad today! rswagman@4LPi.com  

or (800) 950-9952 x2650
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Washington, MO 63090Washington, MO 63090

Andy, Debbie, KathyAndy, Debbie, Kathy
239-3040239-3040  

www.time-to-travel.comwww.time-to-travel.com

512 W Front St • 636-432-5550
www.sugarfiresmokehouse.com

636-239-0409 
Gerard Unerstall - Parishioner

Residential • Commercial • Free Estimates
5530 State Rd. AJ, Washington, MO 63090

BOLZENIUS TIRE, LLC
Passenger Tires • Light Truck Tires 

Semi Tires • All Major Brands

Brakes • Tune-ups • Oil Changes

Minor Repairs • On-the-Farm Tire Service

301 Pine Street, Union, MO

636-583-5111 or 636-584-3868

Schulte BakerySchulte Bakery
Homemade Bread & Pastries & 

Decorating  for all occasions

239-2300� 1100 W. 5th

Groceries • Meat v Gas v Beer

3052 Highway A - Suite B 
Washington, MO  63090

(636) 239-2240 • FAX (636) 239-6718

UNERSTALL 
ELECTRIC, INC.

Residential & Commercial

Phone: 636-583-4123

Greg Unerstall - Parishioner

6570 Hwy. AJ • Washington, MO 63090

A&E Storage
ae.storage@yahoo.com | www.aestoreagellc.com

4555 Hwy 47 | Washington, MO 63090
Phone 636-239-1310    Fax 636-239-8911

Dave & Lori Voss, Parishioners

Dine In • Carry Out

Delivery

Washington Imo’s
1104 Washington Sq.

636-390-4667
Union Imo’s

1612 Denmark Rd.
636-583-4667

www.imospizza.com

Andrew Unerstall	 636-239-7317
     Parishioner

Building & Remodeling
Residential & Commercial

KEEVEN 
HEATING & COOLING

“Let Our Family Take Care of Your Family”

(573) 459-2135 
www.kheatcool.com
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RELIGIOUS GIFTS & DECOR | SCHOOL UNIFORMS | BOOKS & BIBLES  

STATUARY | NATIVITIES | CHURCH SUPPLIES | CANDLES 

SEASONAL & SACRAMENTAL GIFTS

SHOP ONLINE! catholicsupply.com

ST. LOUIS HILLS
6759 Chippewa Street

(at Jamieson, across from Ted Drewes) 

St. Louis, MO 63109
(314) 644-0643

O’FALLON, MO
2985 Hwy K

(at Hwy N, by Dierbergs) 

O’Fallon, MO 63368
(636) 379-3705

 

Eric J Knox 
Financial Advisor 
 
Krakow Korners 
3021 Highway A, Suite 202 
Washington, MO 63090 
636-239-4053

www.edwardjones.com

Buying, Repairing,  
or Building Tech Guidance 

washpc.com | 636.432.1330 
1816 HWY. A • Washington, MO

Your Trusted Tech Experts

215 George Hildner Dr.
636-239-4775

www.straatmanntoyota.com

Contact Bob Swagman to place 

an ad today! rswagman@4LPi.com  

or (800) 950-9952 x2650


